
 
Copy of Chief Conservator’s Circular No.20/67,  dated 05-06-1967 to all Conservator’s and sub offices, 
etc. etc.  
 
 
 

Government have recently observed in a recent case that splitting up of works into parts is most 

unsatisfactory and they have issued strict instructions to avoid such splitting works into parts and have 

stipulated that different parts of a very same work are done on the basis of one estimate. 

 

 Similar observations were made on previous occasion from this office also especially against 

preparation of separate estimates for collection of metal, spreading and consolidation etc. in the light of 

the recent observations made by Government  it is requested that instructions against the splitting of 

works are scrupulously followed. 

 
          Sd/- 
        For Asst. Chief Conservator of Forests.  
 
 
Endt. On D-9215/67 (K.Dis)  dated 16-06-1967. 
 
Copy to sections KT., ML., TR., CH., & PC. Copy to Stock file (D). 
 
 
 
                    Sd/- Conservator of Forests  


